From: PUC
Sent: Tuesday, March 03, 2015 5:47 PM

Subject: COMMENT FOR KXL DOCKET

Ms. Vaughn:

Thank you for your message. Please provide your mailing or street address along with your message. The
street/mailing and email address will be removed for the public version of your message that will be placed in

the Keystone XL Pipeline docket for which you are commenting.

South Dakota Public Utilities Commission Staff
WWW.puc.sd.qov






